
 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 

We hope that you are enjoying the beginning of your much needed summer vacation!  As we 
approach the 2019-2020 school year, we wanted to share the following information/dates: 
 

END OF THE YEAR REPORT CARDS:   

- Final report cards will be delayed until State End of Course Exam (EOC) and Florida 
Standards Assessment (FSA) scores are received from the Florida Department of 
Education.  For courses with a state EOC the score constitutes 30% of the final grade, 
therefore the district is unable to produce final report cards until all information is 
available.  State scores will be available no later than June 29, 2019. You will receive a 
message from your school when final report card grades have been posted in Home Access 
Center (HAC). We appreciate your patience and assure you that we will make the final 
report cards available as soon as possible. 

RETURNING STUDENT VERIFICATION 

- The Returning Student Verification form is a new process for SJCSD. This process replaces 
the paper copy of the “Registration/Emergency” form that was previously sent home each 
school year. A “snapcode” was sent to guardian(s) for each student registered in the 
district.  A separate email will be sent to the guardians of those who have not yet completed 
this process. Please take a few moments to complete and submit this form as soon as 
possible. COMPLETION OF THIS PROCESS IS REQUIRED FOR ALL RETURNING 
STUDENTS.   

- PLEASE NOTE** Residency upload is only required for rising 9th grade students & for 
students who have moved.  

 

2019 SUMMER ASSIGNMENTS/READING: 

- CLICK HERE>> or check the Bartram Trail High School website to get information on 
Summer Assignments for the 2019-2020 school year.  If the class is not listed, then the class 
does not require a summer assignment. Please also note that EVERY Bartram Trail 
English course has a summer reading requirement.   

 

STUDENT SCHEDULES:   

- On Friday, July 12 through Monday, July 15 ONLY, student schedules will be available for 
a SCHEDULE PREVIEW in Home Access Center.  On Tuesday, July 30, student schedules 
will become permanently available in Home Access Center.  Additional information will be 
sent to you around the 2nd week of July (prior to the schedule preview).  

 
Bartram Trail High School summer hours are from 7:30am – 3:30pm.  If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact us at (904)547-8331.  Please continue to check the Bartram Trail 
High School Website for the most updated information about the upcoming school year.  We will be 
sending out additional messages as well. You can also receive information via the Official Bartram 
Trail High School Twitter account @BartramTrail. 
 
Thank you for all you do for Bear Nation! 
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